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                                                                                                                    7.8.2023 

IIC-BKC College is participating in the  “Adamas Innovation & Entrepreneurship 

Conclave” to be held at Adamas University on 18.8.23. This conclave will provide 

our students with an exposure to  MSME’s, incubators, innovators, investors, 

artisan and craftsmen and may help them to build their future career.   

Interested UG Semester VI students (outgoing batch), UG Semester I students 

and PG Semester IV students (outgoing batch) are requested to fill up the 

following google form: 

https://forms.gle/juaPrh9TP5HvYiJK6 

The teachers of our college who will guide the students in this event are also 

requested to fill the above form. 

The google form link  will remain active till 12.8.2023. 

Detailed itinerary of the program will be mailed to the participants in due 

course. 

 

Sd/ IIC Convenor                                                                                        Sd/Principal 


